




From: Akson Mounlamai
To: PERC, Filing (PERC); Laurel Webb
Subject: Representation Filing for Employee Health RNs at Valley Medical Center
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 12:26:37 PM
Attachments: VMC Emplyee Health RN PERC Petition Signed.pdf

VMC Emplyee Health RN PERC COS Signed.pdf
VMC Employee Health RN Auths.pdf
VMC Employee Health RN Signers.xlsx

Importance: High

External Email

Greetings PERC,
 
Please accept this email as SEIU Healthcare 1199NW providing the notice for representation for
Employee Health RNs at Valley Medical Center in Renton, WA. They are intending to join the our unit
that includes other RN’s there. Please see attachments including:

1. PERC representation petition
2. PERC certificate of service notifying the employer
3. Signed authorization cards from the interested workers
4. List of signers

 
Our union counsel Laurel Webb is copied on this email. Please copy her on communications. Thank
you and we look forward to next steps.
 
Cheers,
 
Akson Mounlamai
SEIU Healthcare 1199NW
Field Admin Assistant
425-919-7201
425-917-9707 (fax)
aksonm@seiu1199nw.org
 

WE HAVE MOVED TO OUR NEW OFFICE 
SEIU Healthcare 1199NW
19823 58th Place South, Suite 200
Kent, WA 98032
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